
Hi all, 

 

Since last meeting I have set up two new messenger chat groups.  

The first is to help encourage communications for top table members as an alternative and 
quicker option than long email trails that are difficult to track, find, reply to and some of which 
may wander into junk email boxes.  

The second was for publicity officers and area chairs to encourage communication and sharing 
information, upcoming events, ideas and good practices but also things that haven’t worked in 
their groups and areas.  

 

Temporarily I was made admin of one of the Facebook pages however am no longer involved 
with this.  

 

As a general heads up, I will be standing down from this position next year to give fair notice to 
everyone and will instead focus my time and effort as chairman of my local group. 

 

Kind Regards  

Craig 

 


